John Wilson Education Society’s
Wilson College (Autonomous)

NOTICE

All students who were given Provisional Admission in the [ast Academic Year
(2023-24) were informed at a meeting in the AV Room on 4th July 2023, that there
would be a One-Time Additional Exam in July 2023 to give students of the
old/autonomy batches the chance to clear pending ATKTs. Therefore there wil| be
no other Additional Examination or Provisional Admission for students who don't
qualify for Semester Five/Third Year in the semester end examinations this
Academic year. |

From this academic year (2023-24) onward, the Equivalence Committee wil
calculate the transfer of credits from the Non- NEP system to NEP system, and
accordingly, an ATKT student's qualification for admission to the next year will be

determined.

By Order




